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INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 30-06 RE: JANUARY 29 INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE
MEETING AND OTHER IMPORTANT DATES FOR 2007 Please mark your 2007 calendar with
these key dates for International Committee meetings and other ICI events of interest to
International Committee members. If there are any specific topics that you would like to
discuss at the January International Committee meeting, please forward your suggestions
to Glen Guymon at 202.326.5837 or gguymon@ici.org. January 17–19 Conference on
Mutual Funds and Investment Management in Asia Hong Kong January 29 International
Committee meeting, 1:00–3:00 p.m. Eastern time Washington, Los Angeles, and London
linked via videoconference May 8–11 GMM week events for International Committee
Members Washington, D.C. May 8 International Operations Advisory Committee meeting*
(morning) International Committee meeting (afternoon) Dinner with international GMM
attendees May 9 Annual International Committee/EFAMA joint meeting (morning) May
10–11 ICI General Membership Meeting October International Committee meeting (date to
be determined) Washington, London, and US West Coast linked via videoconference 2 *
International Committee Members are invited to attend the IOAC meeting on May 8, and
IOAC members are invited to attend the International Committee meeting on the same day.
Please note that the May meetings, which include our joint meeting with EFAMA, will take
place only in Washington and no videoconference link will be available. Glen S. Guymon
Assistant Counsel - International Affairs
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